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FROM PERSONNEL:

CELEBRATION FOR A LIBRARY VOLUNTEER :

Today, the Music Library honored Ruben Weltsch, for his many years of volunteer work.  He was joined 
by those staff with whom he worked over many years.  Volunteering is a good option when retirement 
comes along in our lives.

   (print is a bit small so you may want to enlarge)

PRIDE PATROL - OCTOBER 12:

The following staff have signed-up to burn some calories by sprucing up the campus between 1:30 - 3:30 
pm next Thursday - Elba, David W., Mary F., Chris, and Maryanne.  These names will be given to the 
campus location which organizes Pride Patrol, Office of Conferences and Special Events.  Thank you to 
all these volunteers.  

THANK YOU FROM DENNIS:


